From: Rodriguez, Margarita [mailto:MARGARITA.A.RODRIGUEZ@HUD.GOV]
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2014 8:08 AM

To: MI-PARTNERS-STAKEHOLDERS-L@hudlist.hud.gov

Subject: Sharing good news about Donovan and Castro confirmations

THE WHITE HOUSE
Office of the Press Secretary
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
July 10, 2014

Statement by the President on the Confirmation of Shaun Donovan as the
Director of the Office of Management and Budget

I am pleased that Republicans and Democrats in the Senate today confirmed Shaun
Donovan as the next Director of the Office of Management and Budget. From his
outstanding work at HUD helping to rebuild our housing market to his leadership in
the wake of Hurricane Sandy, Shaun has played a crucial role in our efforts to battle

back from the worst economic crisis of our lifetimes and expand opportunity for
more Americans. While we have made significant strides by investing in areas that
are helping to grow the economy, creating good jobs, and promoting more effective
and efficient management in government, Shaun knows there is more work to do,
and today’s bipartisan vote ensures the dedicated professionals at OMB will have a
proven, effective leader to build on the progress we’ve made.

THE WHITE HOUSE
Office of the Press Secretary
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
July 9, 2014

Statement by the President on the Confirmation of Julidn Castro as the Secretary
of Housing and Urban Development

I applaud the bipartisan majority of Senators who today confirmed Julian Castro as
our next Secretary of Housing and Urban Development. Julian is a proven leader, a
champion for safe, affordable housing and strong, sustainable neighborhoods. 1
know that together with the dedicated professionals at HUD, Julidn will help build
on the progress we’ve made battling back from the Great Recession -- rebuilding our
housing market, reducing homelessness among veterans, and connecting
neighborhoods with good schools and good jobs that help our citizens succeed.
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Julian has lived the American Dream in his own life, and I'm confident he will help
Americans across our country seize their own piece of that dream for themselves
and their children.

We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD. We safeguard our
lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any reason.
If you wish to be taken off this mail list, please go here.
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